Steven SeEe

From: bruce Long <brucecarsonlong@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 6, 2024 1:20 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Cc: Rep. Cortvriend, Terri-Denise; xay222@gmail.com; Leslie Long; Christopher Blazejewski
Subject: House Bill. H8148. Attn Steven Sepe

I wish to voice my support of House Bill H8148. As a retired financial services executive ,resident of Providence and long
time sailor in our beautiful state, | witnessed the long running debacle in Block Island . Following that event fro years
thinking it was over several times only to find out a backroom deal had been struck by CRMC. | applaud our Attorney
General for stepping in to stop that deal. This is the time for change. Please pass House Bill H8148. Bruce Long 33
Arnold St Providence RI



